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Editorial

At this year's Annhual General
Meeting of the Kent Tenpin Bowling

Association, held recently, we the

Council of the KTBA were criticised
for not letting our members know
what is going on. The vessel which
we use to do this is Bowling News
which has only had one special edi-
tion during the last year.

| have reluctantly taken on the
task of editor, for | am not sure that
I have the qualifications for the job,
but here goes. ‘

My first editorial is to ask for your
help, for without news sent to me by
you the bowlers there will be noth-
ing to report, so come on the Bowl
Managers let me have details of
your house tournaments, both plan-
., -ned dates and results. League sec-

retaries have the news of achieve-
ments, etc. from your league and
lastly ‘but surely not least Joe
Bowler, If you have any interesting
stories | would like to" hear from
VO s
Bowling News has been going as

" long as bowling has been in Kent. It

has been a way of keeping our
. bowlers in touch, it has had only six
“editors, Brian Morrison, Brian
Langford (who together started the
magazine), Ted Shrimpton who was
famous for his failure club, Jerry
Lodge who had his own special
style, Terry Rand who only had the
job for a couple of issues and went
‘o the Essex Association and now
've got me!
youAItho%gh the KTBA Council ac-
cept the criticism of not _keepmg
you informed, if we only print info_r-
mation in Bowling News it will
cease to be Bowling News but be
ing Information so come on
u bowlers let me have your news.
My address is John Cudmore, 59
Manor Way, Barnehurst, Bexley-
heath, Kent DA7 6

Mixed Doubles Tournament - Whitstable

by Christine Lodge

The Bert and Vicky Timms Mem- -
orial Mixed Doubles Tournament
did not turn out to be quite as well
supported as previous years have
been, however, for those who did
take part it proved to be a very en-
joyable day: Family rivalry became
the main theme, some good bowl-
ing took place on testing conditions.
Several of the county's junior
bowlers took part and were able to
show their elders a thing or two.

The opening squad saw local
bowlers Jean and Trevor Myhill go
into an early lead, albeit by only one
pin in front of Bexleyheath juniors
Joanne and Edward Shrimpton.
Does the name sound familiar?*
They are two of our President's
children and they were definitely
out to prove something to Ted.

Squad two saw a couple of good
scratch scores go in especially
from Lesley Pope and Steve Carnall
‘who shot 1080, this Bexleyheath
‘pairing also took the lead in the
‘handicap section.

The Shrimptons were back in ac-
tion in the next squad, this time the
“old fella" Ted and his other daugh-
ter, Mandi. 1268 put them into the
lead in the handicap section.

Squad four saw Whitstable's Sue
Trott and Ken Barnard put in a chal-

lenge for the scratch title, falling

just short at 1068. The most spec-
tacular individual scoring came in
the next squad. The top men’'s
series of the day was rolled by
Peter Baldwin with games of 220,

228, 190 for a fine 633. Peter bowls
-at Cliftonville these days but

originally played at Bexleyheath. In
the team opposing Peter was Dor-
een Lodge who took the ladies’ high
series of the day with 593. When
Doreen started her second game
with seven strikes in a row Mandi
and Ted were looking worried but
despite her 259 game Doreen and
her partner, Alan Mills, could not
quite get enough pins, nor could

_Peter and his wife Lynn.

Squad six saw another strong
challenge to the leaders from a Clif-
tonville pairing, Sally Fuller and
Chris- Smith. 584 from Chris and
Sally's 538, gave them the scratch
title but they were just short of the
handicap total. Congratulations to
Sally and Chris who | understand
will be challenging for places in the
Kent County squad this year.

. Ted and Mandi were beginning to
think that they were meant to win
but they reckoned without. younger
sister Joanne. Jo had been scratch-
ing around for a partner for the last
re-entry squad and finally dug out
“Uncle John™', better known to you
and me as John Cudmore former

/SEBA Area Secretary.

John had had a busy day as usu- -
al at a tournament and was just out
for a pleasant ‘‘chuck”, but realis-
ing after two games that Joanne
was sixty pins over her average and

“they were in with a chance pulled

out a 225 game. 16 year old Joanne
had bowled her way to her personal °
best series of-527 and they had
taken the title by 23 pins. Ted was
first to congratulate this year's win-
ners of the Bert and Vicky Timms
Memorial Mixed Doubles, and the
good news is that a fortnight later
Mandi started talking to Joanne
again.

Congratulations once again to all
our winners and a big thank you to
Terry Randall ‘and his staff at

*Whitstable for their hard work and
warm welcome.

RESULTS

Handicap Section (54 entries)

. 1. Joanne Shrimpton/John Cudmore 1291
2. Mandi & Ted Shrimpton | 1268
3. Doreen Lodge/Alan Mills 1261
4. Linda & Peter Baldwin 1238
5. Lesley Pope/Steve Carnall 1224
- Sally Fuller/Chris Smith - 1224
Scratch Section (17 entries)

1. Sally Fuller/Chris Smith 1122
2.Lesley Pope/Steve Carnall 1080 -












What is the KTBA 200, 500, 550 & 600 Club?

As you can see from our Teurna-
ment Calendar the 200, 500, 550 and
600 Tournament for 1990 Club
members takes place at Hollywood
Bowl, Margate on ‘Sunday 24th
March and Christine- Lodge, the
Tournament Manager,, informs me
that entries are coming in thick and
fast.

If you do not know what this club
is all about then | will try to explain.

Years ago there was a need for a
Tournament for the not so good
bowlers who would 'not have to
compete against their betters but
against their equals but demanded
some qualification and standards of
entry. The Tournament Sub Com-
mittee of the then Area Association
came up with the idea of a tourna-
ment. for all the lower average
bowlers who had bowled a 200
game during the year. So the 200
Club was started.

From there it progressed to the
500 Club for ladies, the 550 Club for
the slightly better bowlers and the
600 club for the scratch players.

There are plans to introduce a 175
Club for Juniors depending upon
the reaction we  get from junior
leagues. R

To be eligible for membership to
one of these CLUBS you must have
bowled at least a 200 game for the
200 CLUB, 500 series for the 500
CLUB, 550 series for the 550 CLUB
and 600 series for the 600 CLUB
and meet the qualifications shown
below.

200 CLUB is for anyone with an
average of 159 and under.
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500 CLUB is for Ladies only, any
average.

550 CLUB is for anyone with an
average of 169 and under.

600 CLUB has no restrictions.,

The winner of the 600 Club Tour-
nament and the Highest Scratch
Lady in the 550 Club Tournament
receive invitations to the K.T.BA.
Masters Championships which are
the highlight of-our Area Champion-
ships.

If you did not receive an entry
form for this -year's Tournament
then | should blame your league
secretary who could not have regis-
tered your scores with our Area
Secretary. Registration forms are,
distributed, by the Area Secretary,
with your league kit to all KT.B.A.
leagues and are also available from
your KT.BA. bowl rep or by
sending a stamped addressed
envelope to our Area Secretary. -

. FredCollins: > © .~

1991 Club Members

200 CLUB
Brian Griswood BEX 245
Steve Williams BEX 218
David Finnerty BEX 217
Barry Denne BEX 211
Anne Osbourne BEX 207
Nigel Webb BEX 203
Mary Denne BEX 201
Joe Keys BEX 200
500 CLUB
Mary Denne BEX 529
Joanne Shrimpton BEX 527
550 CLUB
Brian Griswood "~ BEX 598
Tansel Oljay BEX 573
Keith Shafto BEX 571
Bill Shrimpton BEX 569
Tony Cummerson BEX 553
‘600 CLUB
BEX 603

What is K.T.B.A.?

The KENT TENPIN' BOWLING
ASSOCIATION is affiliated to the
BTB.A. and covers the bowling
centres in the county of Kent. Every
bowler who joins the BTIB.A.

through a sanctioned league auto-

matically becomes a KT.B.A.

member. 101 AITA
KTB.A. has elected Council Of-

ficers who are bowlers and who act

in their spare time as local repres- -

entatives and link the bowler on the

lanes with the Area Council, the

Area Secretary and finally the

General Secretary of the BT.BA.
The objects of our KT.B.A. local

association throughout the are to:

a. Increase the number of mem-
bers through strengthening
leagues and helping to organise
new ones.

“b..Improve and increase the ser-

vices to members. -

c. Help to train officials in the
operation of leagues and tourna-
ments. "

"d. To organise and distribute all

materials necessary for the effi-
cient operation and sanction: of
leagues with the BT.B.A.

e. Hold four Council meetings each
year and a KTB.A. Annual
General Meeting for league dele-
gates to participate in the deci-
sion making process. Provide
delegates each year for the
BT.B.A. Annual General Meeting
and to propose for election a

~ delegate to the National Council

* of the BT.B.A. to represent Kent.

‘t/ To organise -and run -tourna-
ments for our members including
our Area Championships, Club
Championships, Mixed Doubles
Championships and any other
that may be required.

g. Provide a direct means of com-
munication through Bowling
News and to give advice and
guidance on the rules and
regulations of our sport.

h. Set up investigation committees
when complaints of rule break-
ages occur.

j. Work with other organisations in

_ the Bowling and Sporting world
for our mutual benefit and to im-
prove communications ‘between
all parties.






